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24th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Barkisland’s Got Talent 2024 - THE FINAL! 

Following a hugely successful elimination round, the 7 final acts have been announced and are now preparing for 

their ultimate performance on Friday 7th June. Doors open at 6.10pm, with the final starting at 6.30pm.  It promises 

to be an enjoyable family event, ending around 9pm. 

 

Tickets are priced at £3 per person, no charge for children aged 3 and below (if your child is performing, there is NO 

charge for them).  Please note ALL children must be under the supervision of a parent/carer or other responsible 

adult. Tickets can be purchased on School Spider and are limited to 4 per family in the first instance. Ticket sales go 

live Friday 24th May. No physical ticket will be provided but will be checked on entrance to the event. We are 

anticipating this event to be extremely popular, so tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

The BSA will be running a bar, sweets and drinks stall. There will also be raffle tickets sold by the BSA. If you have 

any items that can be donated to the raffle please bring to the school office. Please bring plenty of change – we are 

raising money for school and the School Council will work with the BSA to decide how to spend it! 

 

It takes a lot of courage to stand up in front of a crowd and perform and I’m sure you will join me in supporting and 

celebrating every act.  

 

Good luck to all those aspiring performers – we look forward to a truly wonderful evening showcasing Barkisland’s 

Talent! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Becky Schofield 
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@barkisland.calderdale.sch.uk

